Georgetown Divide Public Utility District MISSION STATEMENT

It is the purpose of the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District to:

- Provide reliable water supplies.
- Ensure high quality drinking water.
- Promote stewardship to protect community resources, public health, and quality of life.
- Provide excellent and responsive customer services through dedicated and valued staff.
- Ensure fiscal responsibility and accountability are observed by balancing immediate and long-term needs.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Michael Saunders, President
Mitch MacDonald, Vice President
Mike Thornbrough, Treasurer
Donna Seaman, Director
Gerry Stewart, Director

Darrell Creeks, Interim General Manager/ Operations Manager

Phone: (530) 333-4356 Fax: (530) 333-9442 Website: www.gd-pud.org

Using Water Wisely – Conservation Best Practices

Thank you to those who have already been conserving. Please help encourage others to take steps to conserve our water supply:

- Fix leaky toilets, shower heads and faucets.
- Use washing machine and dishwasher for full loads only.
- Take 5-minute, instead of 10-minute, showers.
- Turn off water while applying soap and brushing teeth.
- Capture water in bucket while waiting for hot water to reach the shower head and use to water plants.

Look inside for additional resources.

*** • * • ***

Welcome our New General Manager - Adam Coyan!

Please join us in welcoming our new General Manager, Adam Coyan!

Mr. Coyan starts on August 2 and will bring to the District his extensive experience in the utilities industry. He is skilled in water treatment, electrical troubleshooting, workplace safety, mechanical inspection, and organizational leadership. He has a water treatment operator III and distribution worker III certificate and a Master of Business Administration degree. Mr. Coyan was the General Manager of the Del Paso Manor Water District. Welcome to the GDPUD Team, Adam!

Georgetown Divide Public Utility District 6425 Main Street, P.O. Box 4240 Georgetown, CA 95634TO



The Board of Directors proclaimed June 4, 2021 – June 3, 2022, as "GDPUD Founders Year" to commemorate the 75th Anniversary of the establishment of the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District.

The District will take this opportunity to increase public outreach to celebrate this milestone with the community.

Look for the GDPUD Booth at the Georgetown Founder's Day in September.

TO:

Look inside for a California Drought Update!